
 

 

 

 

 

August 5, 2012 

Greetings from Minnesota State Academy for the Deaf! 

Re: 6th Annual Berg/Seeger Classic 

We invite you to participate in the 6th Annual Berg/Seeger Track and Field Classic, hosted 
by the Minnesota State Academy for the Deaf.  Scheduled for April 12-13, 2013 in Faribault, 
MN, the Berg/Seeger Track and Field Classic aims to promote interest in track and field 
among Deaf and hard of hearing high school athletes. With over 200 participants expected, 
this event will be a most memorable one. 
 
The classic will be held at Bruce Smith Track and Field (Alexander Park). Faribault High 
School has generously agreed to let us use their track and field facilities.  Their track and 
field facilities are one of the best in southeast Minnesota.  It has 9 lanes, 2-colored alternate 
lanes, two jumping pits, two shot put areas and one discus area, and an electronic 
scoreboard.  Athletes from around the nation will have the opportunity to stay at one of the 
most beautiful campus in the nation, at MSAD. The Hilltopper Athletic Booster Club will 
provide meals. With preliminaries and some events taking place on Friday evening starting 
at 6pm, meals will begin with dinner on Friday. Each school will be responsible for 
supervision of its teams at all times. If you plan to fly in – the nearest airport is the 
Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport (MSP).  
 
Please let me know by Friday, February 15, 2013 if you intend to send athletes to this 
competition. Please contact me at David.Olson@msad.state.mn.us  or Sabrina at 
Sabrina.Hubmer@msad.state.mn.us if you have questions or would like additional 
information.  Thank you for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Davey Olson and Sabrina Hubmer 
Co-Chairperson 
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